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Area Agency on Aging District 7 Executive Director
Announces Retirement

Nina R. Keller, MSW, LSW, Executive Director of the Area Agency on Aging District 7 (AAA7), has
announced her retirement effective June 30, 2022. Keller has been serving in the Executive
Director role since April 2019. Prior to, she was the Interim Director beginning in November
2018.

Ms. Keller has been with the AAA7 since December 1990 when she was hired as a Care
Manager for AAA7’s Care Coordination Program, then moved to being the AAA7 Planner in
1992 and continued in this position until she was named Assistant Director and Director of
Planning in January 2001. In her role as Director of Planning, she was responsible for the
development and implementation of a four-year Strategic Plan and completion of annual
Operational Elements for the AAA7’s ten-county area, as well as the oversight of several state
and federal programs. As Assistant Director, Keller was also responsible for Agency operations
and oversight of programs.

In her current role, Keller has served as the chief administrator, directing the affairs of the AAA7
and maintaining responsibility for the implementation of policies and programs for the benefit
of older adults and/or at-risk individuals. She also has represented the Agency at national, state
and local level meetings and conferences, and advocates on behalf of the population served by
the Agency. She has also served as the certified HIPAA Privacy Officer for the AAA7, in addition
to leading the Agency during its role as essential employees during the coronavirus pandemic.

Ms. Keller has participated in a number of national and state level presentations as well as
maintaining professional affiliations at state, regional and local levels. She received her
Bachelor of Science from the University of Rio Grande and earned her Master’s in Social Work
from The Ohio State University.

“l have been very fortunate to spend my career in service to some of the most vulnerable
individuals in our southern Ohio communities. To have done this with a group of colleagues
that have a shared vision of caring has truly been a gift,” says Ms. Keller upon leaving.

For more information about the Area Agency on Aging District 7, call 1-800-582-7277 or e-mail
info@aaa7.org.
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